SWIFTWATER ELEMENTARY CENTER

P.0O. Box 200
135 Academic Drive ¢ Swiftwater, PA 18370-0200
Tel: (570) 839-7121, Ext. 29400 ¢ Fax: (570) 839-5935

Krislin Ofalt Karen Doughton
Principal Principal
kofalt@pmsd.org kdoughton@pmsd.org
Dear Parents, August 23, 2023

Starting for the 2023-2024 School Year, Swiftwater Elementary Center will be
increasing safety procedures in Swiftwater Elementary Center’s front parking lot and
entrance way. We would like to remind parents to please follow signs that indicate the
safe flow of traffic throughout our parking lots. We currently utilize a very successful
SEC parent drop off and pick up procedure. We are asking that all parents follow our
procedures in order to maintain a safe and secure environment.

Please refrain from parking in the front parking lot and walking your child to the front
entrance during our morning drop off. All parents are asked to utilize our parent drop-
off and pick-up line both in the morning and in the afternoon. Parents are invited to
park in our parking lot when they have school business in our main office.

We pride ourselves in our safety and security at SEC.

Sincerely,
Mo Kook Mmoo el RU P
Ms. Karen M. Doughton, SEC Principal Dr. Krislin R. Ofalt SEC Principal

Our Mission: ‘To prepare all students for tomorrow’s challenges and opportunities




